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Vi-Jon – Expanded recall of magnesium citrate saline laxative oral solution 
 

• On August 4, 2022, Vi-Jon announced a revision to the voluntary consumer-level recall of various 
brands of Magnesium Citrate Saline Laxative oral solution products to include product that was 
distributed in the United States, Canada and Panama. This recall includes all lots of cherry and 
grape flavors within expiry because they contain Gluconacetobacter liquefaciens. 
 

• This is the third expansion to the recall that Vi-Jon initially announced on June 22, 2022. The first 
expansion was announced on July 15, 2022 and the second expansion was announced on July 
25, 2022.  

 
• Refer to the press release for a complete list of recalled products. 

 

• Magnesium citrate saline laxative is used for relief of occasional constipation.  
 

• Immunocompromised patients, who consume this product, may be at increased risk for invasive 
infections caused by Gluconacetobacter liquefaciens that could lead to serious, life threatening 
adverse health consequences.  
 

• To date, Vi-Jon, LLC is aware of three reports of an adverse reaction potentially related to this 
recall. 
 

• Anyone with an existing inventory of the recalled product should stop use, distribution and 
quarantine the product immediately. 
 

• Patients should contact their physician or health care provider if they have experienced any 
problems that may be related to taking or using recalled magnesium citrate saline laxative. 
 

• Contact Vi-Jon by email at Recalls@Vijon.com for more information about the recall. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/vi-jon-llc-expands-voluntary-worldwide-recall-all-flavors-and-lots-within-expiry-magnesium-citrate
https://dailymed.nlm.nih.gov/dailymed/drugInfo.cfm?setid=498acb19-b2f4-4af0-8996-390115c17fe0
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/vi-jon-llc-issues-voluntary-nationwide-recall-cvs-magnesium-citrate-saline-laxative-oral-solution
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/vi-jon-llc-expands-voluntary-nationwide-recall-magnesium-citrate-saline-laxative-oral-solution-lemon
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/vi-jon-llc-expands-voluntary-nationwide-recall-all-flavors-and-lots-within-expiry-magnesium-citrate
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/vi-jon-llc-expands-voluntary-nationwide-recall-all-flavors-and-lots-within-expiry-magnesium-citrate

